
  

            
                
     

We usually meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), at 7.10 am for 7.30 am 
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Information about our next Rotary Meeting: 

Wednesday 15th February 2023 

 Speaker:  Dr Jamie Beros     Perron Institute                                 Topic: Brain Plasticity 
 

On Duty:  Speaker Host, Introduction & thanks:  Cate Barlow                                           Set up/Pack up:  Jim Berry 

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 22nd February 2023 

Speaker:  Natasha Kendrew 
Topic:  C Si Bon – upmarket home care catering 
 
Speaker Host, Intro & thanks: Sue Brown 
Set up/pack up:  Cate Barlow 

 
 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).      Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       

 

Our first meeting for 2023 had a few technical issues to start with, but we were soon able to listen to the 
address by Drew Gaynor, Executive Officer of the Freight & Logistics Council of WA. An increasing population 
and growth in urban densification provide challenges in achieving a sustainable balance between community 
amenity and freight efficiency, and the growing levels of trade impose ever-greater demands on our road and 
rail networks, on our ports and shipping services, and on our airports. The Council consists of representatives of 
about 20 relevant organisations covering Government Departments, the Private sector and Trade Unions, and 
members are appointed annually by the Minister for Transport. The Chair is Megan McCracken and meetings 
are held on a quarterly basis. The purpose of the Council is to promote the common interests of those who are 
engaged in or interested in freight and logistics activities affecting Western Australia, and to facilitate 
successful outcomes resulting from these activities. The Council’s work program includes supply chain 
resilience, workforce skills and shortages, decarbonisation of the freight sector and a High Productivity Vehicle 
Trial to Fremantle Port Inner Harbour to name but a few. Another example of the Council’s involvement is the 
collaboration with the Shire of Dundas and Geoneon to assess the bushfire exposure and vulnerability of the 
supply chains that connect east with west and north with south through the Southern Goldfields. In this project 
the Council provided historical road and rail movements plus freight volumes data for the Southern Goldfields 
region, so that a realistic assessment of the bushfire threat to supply chains could be developed. Other States 
have similar councils and they share information for the common good. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 Pres. Frank reported on the recent Presidents Elect 

Training Seminar 

 Our District Conference takes place on 17 & 18th 
February in Mandurah. Registrations close this 
Friday, 10th February 

 The Matilda Bay Club is holding a Wine Tasting and 
Art evening on 24th Feb – details on their website 

 

 
 

 
 

Birthdays: Jim Berry (18 Feb); Don Holywell (21 Feb) 

Wedding anniversaries: Manny & Marina Petrelis (21 Feb) 

Rotary anniversaries: Max Puddey (’04); Cate Barlow (’19); Brian Downing (’19) 

 

When in Hawaii I saw a statue of a well known Scottish singer; that’s one way to honour Lulu! 

NEWS FROM LAST WEEK 
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